
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
NEWSFLASH! 

 

** Changes to our Recurring Payment Plan!** 
 

Great News! American Access Casualty Company is proud to introduce the 
following improvements to our RPP Program to better service our 

customers in Nevada! 
 
 

• The Recurring Payment Plan (RPP) Changes: 
 

� Payments will now automatically pull 30 days after inception of the 
policy instead of 15. 

 
� If a policy is signed up for the RPP midterm, the first payment will 

be pulled 30 days from the initial sign-up.  
 

� In addition, all endorsements processed to add an SR-22 filing will 
now require a down payment equal to an installment payment 
minus the installment fee. 

 
o Any fees relating to an SR-22 will be collected with 

the down payment, if applicable. 
 
o Please note this is regardless if a customer is on RPP 

or not. 
 
 
 

 
QUESTIONS? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Marketing Representative or any Underwriting 
Department Representative at: 

1-888-663-5443 


